
 

  
 

 

 
 
 

       
 

      
      

 
 

          

 

         

       
   

 
 

 
  

  
  

 
  

 

 

  
 

  
  

 
 

 
  

  
   

 
 

  

 
  

  

Decision Letter 

City-School Boards Advisory Committee 

Meeting No. 2 Contact Amanda Wahl, Committee 
Administrator 

Meeting Date Tuesday, June 18, 2024 Phone 416-397-4592 
Start Time 9:30 AM E-mail sbac@toronto.ca 
Location Committee Room 2, City Hall/Video 

Conference 
Chair Councillor Parthi Kandavel 

TS2.5 Presentation Amended Ward: All 

Refreshing the Parks and Recreation Facilities Master Plan and
Building a Cricket Strategy 

Committee Decision 
The City-School Boards Advisory Committee recommends that: 

1. City Council encourage City Councillors in all wards to explore opportunities for outdoor 
improvements like shade structures, misting stations at schools that benefit the students and the 
local neighbourhood. 

2. The Executive Committee request that the General Manager, Parks, Forestry and Recreation 
report back to the City-School Boards Advisory Committee at its October 21, 2024 meeting on 
a plan that outlines how the City of Toronto can formally collaborate with school boards to 
develop partnerships to identify opportunities to build and provide access to cricket fields, 
practice cages and cricket equipment as well as to increase access to cricket programs for 
children and youth in both City of Toronto and school board facilities. 

3. The Executive Committee request the General Manager, Parks Forestry and Recreation, in 
consultation with the Executive Director, Social Development, Finance and Administration to 
work with respective school boards to identify locations for this summer within schools located 
in neighbourhood improvement areas to fill programming gaps. 

4. The Executive Committee request the General Manager, Parks Forestry and Recreation to 
provide an update to the City-School Boards Advisory Committee at its first meeting in 2025 
on the status of the Facilities Master Plan with a focus on what is being undertaken for gender 
equity in sports field usage. 

Decision Advice and Other Information 
The City-School Boards Advisory Committee considered Items TS2.5 and TS2.6 together. 



  
 

 
  

    
 

 
 

 
 

   
 

  
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

The Senior Project Manager, Parks, Forestry and Recreation gave a presentation on Refreshing 
the Parks and Recreation Facilities Master Plan & Building a Cricket Strategy. 

Summary 
At its meeting on June 18, 2024, the City-School Boards Advisory Committee considered Item 
TS2.5 and made a recommendation to Executive Committee. 

Summary from the City-School Boards Advisory Committee: 

The Senior Project Manager, Parks, Forestry and Recreation, and the Project Officer, Parks, 
Forestry and Recreation, will give a presentation on Refreshing the Parks and Recreation 
Facilities Master Plan and actions specific to Building a Cricket Strategy, as well as potential 
opportunities with school boards. 

Background Information 
(June 4, 2024) Presentation from the Senior Project Manager, Parks, Forestry and Recreation 
and the Project Officer, Parks, Forestry and Recreation on Refreshing the Parks and Recreation 
Facilities Master Plan and Building a Cricket Strategy 
(https://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2024/ts/bgrd/backgroundfile-246362.pdf) 

Tuesday, June 18, 2024 
Parthi Kandavel, Chair, City-School Boards Advisory Committee 

https://secure.toronto.ca/council/agenda-item.do?item=2024.TS2.5
https://secure.toronto.ca/council/agenda-item.do?item=2024.TS2.5
https://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2024/ts/bgrd/backgroundfile-246362.pdf

